
From: Deborah Bassett <Debbassett@mac.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 12:38 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please Reject the Northern Pass  
  
Deborah Bassett 
123 Tuck Ln 
Littleton, NH 03561 
 
October 12, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
The Northern Pass will cause irreparable damage to NH. The list of major harm is disturbing: 
 
Negative Impact on Property Values 
Permanent Scars to the Lanscape  
Significant Disruption to Businesses and Potential Job Losses as a Result  
Damage to Tourism 
Traffic Issues 
Immediate Negative Environmental Impact 
More Ongoing Greenhouse Gases Compared to Other Proposals 
 
Eversource has not been truthful in their submissions to the Massachusetts RFP. For one, not submitting any of the required 
objections to their proposal when in fact there have been numerous objections for the past seven years.  
 
There are other options that provide more power to those states who are demanding it, our power demand in NH has decreased. 
Granite State Power Link would deliver 1,200 megawatts of modern wind power from Canada to New England. Northern Pass 
would deliver 1,000 megawatts. More power at less cost, using an existing network of towers adding only 6 miles of new corridor in 
the northern NH and about 10 in the south. Compare that to 192 miles of damage and destruction that Eversource and the 
Northern Pass is offering. 
It's obvious that the Northern Pass is not the best option for New Hampshire. Please reject the Northern Pass. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Deborah Bassett 
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